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July 21, 2014 

 

Dear Parents and Students, 

 

We want to welcome you back for another exciting year and if you are an incoming 

freshman we know the next 4 years is going to be a very exciting time in your life. 

 

We are proud to announce our new mobile website www.supportbashahigh.com.  We 

have built a mobile website that will give parents and students the opportunity to receive 

great deals from local companies.  Our affiliation with QuikQpon, LLC who designed the 

site, is giving back 40% of the revenue to Basha High School. This gives us the ability to 

use that revenue to provide additional resources for classrooms and assist with 

extracurricular activities.  We are very excited for this new program and your support is 

an essential part of its success. 

 

You can access the website two ways either by going to www.supportbashahigh.com, or 

by using your smartphone and scanning the QR code below.  New companies are 

becoming part of the www.supportbashahigh.com mobile website every day, so please 

view the site often.  This will increase traffic and get more companies to become part of 

the Basha High School family. 

 

We want to make this a success, but since this is a new program your feedback is very 

important to us.  If you have any questions, comments or just some general thoughts 

email james@quickqpon.com. 

 

Thank you for your support! 

 

 

Thank You, 

 

 

Ken James 

Principal 
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